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	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: CPhO praises the work of community pharmacy; endorsement guidance and FAQs for HRT SSPs; MYS display issues for CPCS claims; completing the DMS DoC; vision for pharmacy practice events.

England’s new CPhO praises the work of community pharmacy
At the National Meeting of LPCs and PSNC held earlier this month, the recently appointed Chief Pharmaceutical Officer (CPhO) for England, David Webb, delivered a keynote speech in which he set out his personal priorities for the next few years, and thanked community pharmacy teams for their work throughout the pandemic.

During his speech, David also said that he intends to be the CPhO “for all members of the two pharmacy professions, in all parts of the NHS.”

Find out more 

Endorsement guidance and FAQs for HRT SSPs now live
PSNC and the NHS Business Services Authority (NHSBSA) have now published endorsement guidance and FAQs for the new HRT SSPs announced on Friday 20th May. 

Due to the number of different HRT SSPs that are now live, pharmacists must ensure they follow the correct endorsement requirements as per the supporting guidance published on the NHSBSA website. Incorrect endorsements will affect pharmacy payments. 

Read the NHSBSA endorsement guidance and PSNC's HRT SSPs FAQs 

Technical issues with display of CPCS claims in MYS
Contractors using the Manage Your Service (MYS) portal will have received an email from the NHSBSA informing them of an issue relating to the totals of Community Pharmacist Consultation Service (CPCS) claims displayed in the portal. As a result of this issue, contractors that have recently amended a record on their point of care system for the CPCS may find that the overall claim totals displayed in the MYS portal do not match their records.

Learn more 

Have you completed the DMS DoC?
Community pharmacists and pharmacy technicians are reminded that they must complete the Discharge Medicines Service (DMS) Declaration of Competence (DoC) before starting to provide the service.

Find out how to complete the DMS DoC 

RPS: Vision for Pharmacy Practice events 
As part of its programme of work to develop a new vision for pharmacy practice, the Royal Pharmaceutical Society (RPS) plans to hold two virtual events for contractors on Wednesday, 15th June from 10-11:30am and Monday, 27th June from 7-8.30pm. At these events, delegates will explore the themes from The King’s Fund literature review in more depth, discuss how policy developments is shaping the future of pharmacy and more.

Book a place for one of the RPS events
	

	
	
	







			Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee
[image: ] [image: ] [image: ] [image: ] 
14 Hosier Lane, London, EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: info@psnc.org.uk 

	








[image: ]

image3.png




image4.png
Linked [





image5.png




image6.png




image7.gif




image1.jpeg




image2.png




